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5.75% WAGE LIFT TO LPO EMPLOYEES 
 

In June 2023, the Fair Work Commission announced a 5.75% increase to minimum wages. The General Retail Industry 
Award 2020 is affected by this increase. 
 
This change takes effect from the first full pay period on or after 1 July 2023. 
 
The new minimum wage rates for employees covered by the General Retail Industry Award 2020 from 1 July 2023 are: 

 

 
Award Classification 

Minimum 
Weekly Pay Rate 

Based on a 38 hour 
week 

 

Minimum Hourly 
Rate 

Minimum Hourly 
Rate Inclusive of 

25% casual loading 

Retail Employee Level 1 $939.60 $24.73 $30.91 

Retail Employee Level 2 $961.10 $25.29 $31.61 

Retail Employee Level 3 $976.00 $25.68 $32.10 

Retail Employee Level 4 $995.00 $26.18 $32.73 

Retail Employee Level 5 $1,035.90 $27.26 $34.08 

Retail Employee Level 6 $1,050.90 $27.66 $34.58 

Retail Employee Level 7 $1,103.60 $29.04 $36.30 

Retail Employee Level 8 $1,148.40 $30.22 $37.78 

 

• You can download a copy of the Pay Guide for the General Retail Industry Award via our website cwu.org.au 
   

You are not required to pass on increases if your employees are already being paid more than the new minimum pay 
rates. 
 
It is important to note that higher rates will be payable when an employee performs work: 

• Outside their ordinary hours of work, and/or 

• On days and times that attract ‘penalty rates’ 
 
In addition, permanent employees are also entitled to receive ‘annual leave loading’ when taking annual leave. 
 
You are required to keep a copy of the Award in your post office, or to otherwise make it available to your employees in 
electronic form. 
 
All employees must be assigned to the appropriate Award classification, and employees must be informed of their 
Award classification, 
 

This is just another reason LPO employees should join together – and join the CWU! 

 

http://cwu.org.au/postal-page.html

